Liverpool Street School

NEWSLETTER NO. 4 DECEMBER 2017

The holiday season is upon us and this
newsletter will keep you up-to-date with all the
special events that will be happening during the
month of December.

Christmas Concert

Our Christmas Concert will be held on Friday,
December 15™ at 9:00 am and 11:30 am. If
your last name begins from A-L we ask for you
to attend the first concert. If your last name
starts with M-Z we would appreciate you
coming to the second show. You will be
welcome at whatever concert is convenient for
you so please use this as a guide.

Drop Off and Pick Up Zones

Please remember that the Canterbury
Drive entrance/exit is NOT a drop off or
pick up zone. The designated drop
off/pick up zone is off Liverpool Street —
please be mindful of how the traffic
flows and which driveway is for entry is
which is for exit.

Popcorn Sale

The grade five classes will be
holding a popcorn sale on

each bagis $1. If your son or

daughter would like to
C@ purchase a bag for recess

Thursday, December 7. Cost of

please send in $1 on Wednesday, December 6.
The money raised will be used for their year-
end trip.

Last School Day of 2017

The last day of classes is December 22™. There
will be an early dismissal on this date. A notice
will be sent home to families in the near future
with additional

information regarding

dismissal time.

Classes for both staff A A‘
and students will
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resume on Monday, January 8, 2018.
Liverpool Pajama Day

On Friday, December 8™ ALL students and staff
are invited to wear their pajamas to school for
the day. Pajamas can be worn for $1. This
sleepy-filled day is sponsored
by the grade five students;
money collected will go
towards their year-end

celebrations.

Holiday Baskets

Once again this year the
grade five students have
donated items to be used for
holiday baskets. Tickets will

be on sale each day —one
for $1 or three tickets for $2. The winners will



be drawn on December 15™ following the
second concert. The money raised will also be
used for their year-end trip.

Dress Warm

Please remind your son or W,
daughter to wear all their Q
winter gear each time they go &
out to play. Our playground

can be very windy and unless the wind chill
reaches -20 we go out for all play periods.

Research shows that fresh air is an important
part of our day and supports learning!

Guidance Corner

November was a very busy month at Liverpool
Street School as we focused on Career Week
and Ring a Bell for Kids Mental Health. Thank
you to all the families who came into school and
shared their occupation with the students.

During the week of November 27" — December
1%t students learned about how important it is
to take care of their mental

health. On Friday, December

1t all staff and students /2
participated in one minute of

Ringing a Bell to recognize the

importance of our mental

health.

Mittens

We are in need of warm

mittens for this winter

season. If you are able to

m Q}_’HD donate mitts we can ensure

they are placed on the hands

of children in need. Thanking you in advance
for your help!

As 2017 comes to a close the staff of Liverpool
Street School wishes all their families a
wonderful holiday season and a very Happy
New Year. We look forward to working with
you in 2018!

Important Dates to Remember

December 6% — bring in your $1 for
popcorn tomorrow

December 7*" — Popcorn Sale
December 8" — Pajama Day

December 15™ — Christmas Concerts
9:00 am & 11:30 am

December 19'" — Glee Club to the
DVA

December 22" - School Spirit
Assembly

December 22" - |ast day of classes
— early dismissal today!

January 8" — First day of classes for
students in 2018
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